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Workshop in Brugge, Belgium
The second project workshop and coordination partner’s meeting hold in Brugge, Belgium /18th and 19th January 2010/,  hosted by Syntra West. 
Structure, objectives and types of training have been presented taking into consideration the national and regional specificities. The project team visited the technological training centers of Syntra West.
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Main topic: START UPS

Trainings to start ups differ from country to country (legislation and approaches). 
Basic management for starters in Belgium and (dis)advantages of different policies (giving people a chance vs. restraining creativity) were discussed.

Research Updates 
The Geographical scope of the research will be representative by keeping in mind the goal of the research to influence policymakers. Questionnaires will be filled in and analysed by BCU – the target group: business-support professionals.
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